From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Request by the Applicant in Respect of the Timing of the Preliminary Meeting / Examination
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It seems that Sunnica have made an application to you that cannot be delivered through
poor Planning on their part. Why have we been consulted on a scheme that cannot get the
energy to the National Grid? A complete waste of time and effort for all parties.

If the start date to of this examination is mid-July that would not appear to be sufficient to
enable the full implications of their revised proposal to be assessed. Surely this meeting
should not take place until full information is available, the public has been properly
consulted and all affected parties given time to undertake their proper assessments.

Their proposed timetable does not give sufficient time for meaningful assessments to be
undertaken. |n addition July, start of the holiday period, will put unnecessary pressure on
respondents to participate in this part of the consultation.

Richard Radcliffe





